COPY. Son Pausigs
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street. EC. 1.

24th September, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

I beg to return, under separate cover, two copies
of the plan, forwarded with your letter of the 15th instant,
of pillars for your Yard No. 1424, and with regerd thereto 1
have pleasure in stating that having in view the thickness
of the rider plates forming the bottom of the girders the
doubling plates proposed to be fitted on the heads of the
tween deck tubular pillers may be omitted. Special care
should be taken to ensure that the pillars have a bearing fit
on the rider plates, It is considered, however, that
the usual doubling plates should be fitted on the heads of
the hold pillars,

The remaining copy of the plan is being retained
for reference.
I em, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary,.

Messrs. F. Scllichau G.m.beHe,

DANZIG,




